
October 1, 2024

Independent Suppliers Group
Attn: Jill O’Neill
Suite 700 
5600 River Road 
Rosemont, IL 60018

Dear Ms. O'Neill
We want to provide you with an early indication of targeted price increases and decreases. 

There are various drivers of the changes including adjustments to correct price and MSRP, 

alignment to market changes and increased costs due to rising freight. As such, ACCO Brands 

will be implementing price changes effective January 1, 2025, for items within the Kensington 
line.

We sincerely appreciate and value your ongoing partnership and support.

Regards, 

Giovanni Sena 

Sr. Vice President and General Manager, Kensington 




